
 

 

                                                              

 

7th May 2024  

Dear Lab Manager 

Replacement sample for HS2411 and 2412 

Regarding the suboptimal quality of the HS2411 and 2412 survey material, I regret to inform you 

that the replacement samples are not ready to be dispatched in the May Survey (2024) as stated in 

the email sent out in late February 2024.  

We will try our best to deliver the replacement samples in the August Survey (2024). You will be 

informed of the detail of the logistics about result entry in due course. 

I apologize for the inconvenience caused and thank you for your continuous support to 

HKIMLSQAP. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Albert LI 

Chairman  

HKIMLSQAP 
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